From: Rachel Bowden

Sent: 22 November 2016 18:50

To: Planning

Cc: Karen Beare

Subject: Application ref.2016/3252/P

For the attention of Kate Phillips

| am writing to object most strongly to the proposal to reroute construction traffic
destined for 4 The Hexagon via The Grove.

I live at 9c The Grove on the corner of Fitzroy Park and already have construction
vehicles crossing the verge and coming within less than 1m of my house, making
going in and out of my gate extremely dangerous as well as destroying the planting,
which | struggle to maintain for the enjoyment of walkers and cyclists.

The Northern end of Fitzroy Park is totally unsuitable for heavy goods vehicles.

Kind Regards,
Rachel Bowden



